
 

 

FALL LEAF COLLECTION 
 

Collection will begin in late October and continue until December. 
Leaves must be raked between the sidewalk and curb. Absolutely no 
leaves will be pick-up curbside after the last scheduled collection day 
in December. Leaves shall then be disposed in the regular scheduled 
yard waste collection. (Please follow the requirements for yard waste disposal when 

disposing of the leaves at the conclusion of the fall collection, refer to our collection calendar 
for specific start and end dates) Please call the DPW for more info 856-783-4648 

 
The leaf machine will systematically go through the town.  We will 
check every street for leaf piles, once your street has been checked the 
machine WILL NOT return until every other street in town has been 
cleared of leaves.  The machine will return within approximately 7 to 10 
days, sometimes quicker, depending on the weather and quantity of 
leaves on every other street.  

 

Please follow these rules when raking leaves to the curb for 
collection… 

        

NEVER USE PLASTIC BAGS FOR DISPOSAL 
SCHEDULES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE 

 
 

Please do not place leaves close 
to basketball backboards, 
telephone poles, mailboxes, etc. 
located along the curb line, the 
borough will not be responsible 
for any damage to these items if 
leaves are piled around them, 
AND, it may result in the pile not 
being collected. 
 

All leaf piles MUST BE REACHABLE 
WITH THE LEAF MACHINE SUCTION 
HOSE, if piles are at a dead end or in a 
cul-de-sac, the leaves MUST be placed 
where the hose of the machine can reach 
the pile of leaves. 
WE WILL NOT BACK THE MACHINE OFF 
THE ROADWAY INTO A DRIVEWAY OR 
INTO A PARKING LOT. 
 

➢ Rake pile between sidewalk and curb, NOT in the roadway 
➢ Do not park on, near, or in front of a pile 
➢ Rake pile into long narrow strip, not into a mounded pile 
➢ DO NOT cover storm inlets, keep 10-feet away 
➢ ONLY LEAVES ARE ACCEPTED, NO TRASH, STICKS, BRANCHES, PLANTS, 

BRICKS, PET WASTE, WOOD, VINES, LOGS, OR ANY OTHER DEBRIS! 

A 
 

 

 
Please remember, raking leaves loose to the 
curb-line for collection is more cost effective 

for our community. Compared to bagging 
leave and placing them in the yard waste 

collection. So please rake your leaves to the 
curb-line during the designated collection 

days in Spring and Fall!! 

STATE LAW REQUIRES THAT 
NO LEAVES BE PLACED WITHIN 

10-FEET OF A STORM INLET 

 


